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Dear Parents,  

I would like to thank you all for your cooperation this morning. The first day back 

in school ran very smoothly and all children settled in very well.   

 

Here are a few recommendations/reminders on procedures in the school that may 

be unfamiliar to some 

 

 All children in the school should wear tracksuit on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

There is an option to purchase school half-zip tops. We will be taking orders 

for these up until Friday September 5th. The cost is €40. Please place the 

order with your class teacher.  
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 Ms Kinane and Mrs Harrington’s class only need a small bag coming to 

school. A lunchbox and rain jacket are all that’s required every day. 

 

 

 We have noticed a few children using their own sanitiser. We have been 

directed by the department that this is not recommended. We would 

appreciate if they left their sanitisers at home. We have more than adequate 

supply and procedures of hand hygiene in place.   

 

 

 School officially starts at 9:30am.  Supervision will be in the school yard at 

9:20am.  

 

 

 Please make sure that anyone attending After-School knows the days they 

are attending to let their teachers know.  

 

 We would recommend that parents collecting by car, park at the convent 

side. These children will exit the school via the small gate.  

Bus going children will exit the school gate near the After-School.  

 

Thanking you all for your continued cooperation as we all get used to these new 

routines. 

 

Le Meas 

Tomas Mc Loughlin 
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